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Village of Clarks September 2024

September 11th- Village Board Meeting at
7 p.m. - Budget Hearing with Regular
Meeting to follow
 September 23-27th - Homecoming Week
at High Plains Community School

September Events

facebook.com/clarksnebraska

clerk@villageofclarks.com

 Informational Meeting of the Village
of Clarks Board Trustees

    
   The Clarks Board Trustees are holding an
informational meeting to discuss changes to water
and sewer rates.  Municipality budgets are due on
September 30th each year.  As the budget is being
considered for approval by the Board Trustees, the
accountant has brought it to the attention of the
trustees that some changes need made to the
rates.  The board has a couple options on how to
proceed with changes.  They would like to have
people come to the meeting on September 11th at
7 p.m.  Our accountant will be at the meeting to
answer any questions that the public might have. 
    The Nebraska Rural Water Association did an
updated water rate study on August 14th.  The last
rate study was done 2 & 1/2 years ago when rates
had to be changed to cover costs to run the Water
Treatment Plant.  The rates still do not cover what
the costs are to run the plant.  Come and listen to
what needs done. 

If you would like your event added to the
newsletter or marquee, email the details to

clerk@villageofclarks.com

Apartment for rent at
Clarks Villa.  

Call 308-548-2150 and
talk with the Director

September is National Library Card Sign-
Up Month

Stop in to the Clarks Public Library and sign up
for a library card. Lots of books, DVDs, kindle

readers and other items to check out.


